Dear (fill in parent's name),

We're celebrating because (fill in student's name) informed us of <u>his/her</u> recent decision to accept Jesus and what He did on the cross to save <u>him/her</u> from their sins, and let Jesus lead <u>his/her</u> life. As your student's RUSH small group leaders, we could not be more excited!

RUSH Youth Group exists to partner with parents as they aim to Biblically lead their student(s), by helping connect their student(s) with God and others at the crossroads of their life. As a result, we consider the recent decision of your student to be the BIGGEST ministry win that we could possibly have!

We want to celebrate with you and your student, and be intentional about providing him/her with next steps. One of us will be reaching out to your student to schedule time for a 1:1 conversation and a chance to walk through RUSH ministry's "Next Steps" video. The "Next Steps" video will be a great opportunity for your student to identify possible ways that they can begin growing in their new relationship with Jesus.

Please don't hesitate to reach out to us if you have any questions or want to discuss this further.

Congratulations on this exciting news, and thank you for allowing us to partner with you!

Name of leader #1
Name of leader #2